
 

 
 
                 

 
Enjoying, Achieving, Succeeding Together 

 
09 November 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  

 

I am writing to let you know that this year’s Christmas dinner will be on Tuesday 19th December. The 

Christmas dinner will consist of turkey, roast potatoes, mashed potatoes, cauliflower cheese, honey glazed 

parsnips and carrots and stuffing. There will also be a vegetarian option. There will be Christmas Pudding 

for dessert or a cold festive dessert.  

 

There will also be sandwiches available from the deli bar but these will also need to be pre-ordered. 

 

Unfortunately, due to the continued rise in food costs, this year’s Christmas dinner will have an additional 

£1 charge on top of the meal deal (£2.70) with a total cost of £3.70.  

 

If your child is interested in having the Christmas dinner or would like to pre-order sandwiches, please 

complete this form: Christmas Dinner Choice by Friday 1st December 

 

The additional contribution will be charged through ParentPay. 
 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 

Mrs S Kerr 
Head of School 
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